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Leslie E. Quint, M.D., professor of radiology and professor of surgery in the Medical School, 
retired from active faculty status on October 4, 2021. 

Professor Quint received her M.D. degree from Cornell University Medical College in 1982. 
She completed her radiology residency in 1986 and her fellowship in body computed tomography 
and magnetic resonance imaging in 1987, both at the University of Michigan Medical Center.  She 
joined the University of Michigan faculty as a lecturer in 1986, and was promoted to assistant 
professor of radiology in 1987, associate professor in 1991, and professor in 1997.  She was 
appointed professor of surgery in 2010. 

Professor Quint is a scholar in the fields of CT imaging of thoracic neoplasms, including lung 
cancer and other neoplasms, and thoracic aortic diseases.  She performed seminal work on thoracic 
lymph node size and detection in the normal and cancerous state and won multiple prestigious 
research prizes for her academic work. She was a key member of the Multidisciplinary Thoracic 
Oncology Group for many decades and co-directed a massive open online course (MOOC) entitled 
Thoracic Oncology.  She was an outstanding, award-winning teacher of medical students, 
residents, and post-graduate physicians, and served as the director of medical student education in 
the Department of Radiology where she helped to design and implement innovative approaches to 
education.  She was also a dedicated research mentor to many medical students and radiology 
residents.  She served as the president of the Society of Computed Body Tomography and 
Magnetic Resonance and as the president of the International Cancer Imaging Society. 

The Regents now salute this distinguished faculty member by naming Leslie E. Quint, 
professor emerita of radiology and professor emerita of surgery. 
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